
Public Notice of Road Closure 
 
Bear Hill Rd. in Brookfield will be closed to thru traffic beginning Monday, July 15th 
for approximately 30 days for a culvert replacement. The culvert is 350’ from the 
intersection with VT RT 65 at the north end of Bear Hill Rd. Detour via VT RT 65 
and West St. Thank you for your patience during this much needed repair. 


